
The Council of The Cremation Society are
delighted to announce the recent appointment
of Wendy Buchan as Executive Officer and
Secretary to the Society.  The Chair of Council,
Professor Hilary J Grainger said, ‘Having
qualified as a private client lawyer and worked
in the legal sector for over 20 years, Wendy will
bring a wealth of valuable experience and a
range of key skills to the role. We very much
look forward to working with her in furthering
the aims and objectives of the Society in the
future.’
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CREMATION SOCIETY NEWS

The Spring issue of our journal, Pharos International, will be published shortly.   This
issue includes articles covering bereavement during the pandemic, a reflection of the
impact of COVID on cremator manufacturers, and how funeral restrictions have
affected society.  You can order your subscription or a single issue, via our online
order form.

https://www.cremation.org.uk/publications#pharos

